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Contact Point: Metrc® Support Subject:  Untagged inventory outside of Metrc after 8/24 

Reason: Corrective guidance on the Aug. 24th deadline to sell or dispose of untagged 
inventory outside of Metrc. 

Greetings Metrc Users, 

As a follow up to the August 26 bulletin regarding the OMMA Aug. 24th deadline to sell or 
dispose untagged inventory outside of Metrc, please read on for an important update. 

Aug. 24 was the deadline for dispensaries to sell or legally dispose of untagged products 
outside Metrc. Please send an email to OMMACommunications@ok.gov if you missed the 
deadline and have unsold, untagged products requiring disposal. 

Products in “Not Submitted” status 

Any products in a dispensary’s inventory after August 24th with a “Not Submitted” status that 
does not have the required package notes with the testing information will need to be submitted 
for testing. 

Please feel free to contact Support at support@metrc.com or 877-566-6506 with any questions. 
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